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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 19th January 2018
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for super determination!  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Joseph Weatherspoon   Year 1: Lucy Failes   Year 2: Muhammed Hussain    Year 3: Lewis Marshall
     
Year 4: Fern Carr
Year 5: Keeva Rolston

Year 6: Talia West
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Reception Class for best attendance this week – 100%! 
Keeping Children Safe 
You may have seen the NSPCC TV advert created to raise awareness of how parents can help their younger children keep safe from child sexual abuse. There is now a pack for parents to use, to encourage them to have a conversation that many might feel uncomfortable about having. Information is also available in Welsh and for children with a hearing impairment. The link to the parents’ PANTS pack is here: https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/underwear-rule
Keeping Children Safe – online

Regarding the Musically App. We have received information from neighbouring Local Authorities suggesting that there are adults on this site hacking into young peoples’ accounts and obtaining telephone numbers. These adults then attempt to establish contact and have made threats against young people. 
The NSPCC have online safety and resources for schools https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/e-safety-schools/
KS2 SATs
The KS2 SATs will take place from Monday 14 May – Friday 18 May 2018.
KS1 morning procedures 

Please remember that children in Reception and Year 1 and Year 2 are gathered together at 8.50am to go in to school.  We are having a number of late arrivals and we don’t want your child to miss out on valuable learning time.
Important Dates 

Thursday 25 January – Year 5 at Live Tales Theatre Newcastle
Wednesday 31 January - Numicon families with Mr Chipchase 

Friday 2 February 9am - Coffee Morning/Drop in session with Mrs Huntley – all welcome!

Wednesday 7 February – Film Night
Half Term Monday 12 February until Friday 16 February – school closed
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